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Mai Vang

From: Jason Wood <JWood@marquettecompanies.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 9:42 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_RentAppeals
Cc: Jason Wood
Subject: Re: Supplemental Appeal Submission – The Haven of Battle Creek, RLH RSA 23-13 & 

RLH RSA 24-4 (200 Winthrop St S)
Attachments: 313-200 Move-Out.pdf

Thank you for passing along.  We will review and determine if we need to respond for any consideration of the 
documents provided.  I also wanted to share that the tenant in question actually moved out (of their own accord and 
decision) on July 1st. 
 
Thanks! 
JW 

From: *CI-StPaul_RentAppeals <RentAppeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 7:16 AM 
To: Jason Wood <JWood@marquettecompanies.com> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_RentAppeals <RentAppeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Supplemental Appeal Submission – The Haven of Battle Creek, RLH RSA 23-13 & RLH RSA 24-4 (200 
Winthrop St S)  
  

Hi Jason, 
See attached link for Ms. Hanson’s email and attachments.   
  
  
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

  
  
  
  
From: Jason Wood <JWood@marquettecompanies.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 2:23 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_RentAppeals <RentAppeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Jason Wood <JWood@marquettecompanies.com> 

 You don't often get email from rentappeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us. Learn why this is important  

 Caution: This is an external email and is NOT from a Marquette Employee. 



2

Subject: Re: Supplemental Appeal Submission – The Haven of Battle Creek, RLH RSA 23-13 & RLH RSA 24-4 (200 
Winthrop St S) 
  
Hi Mai – are you able to share the letter and exhibits that Abbie sent over on April 16th? 
  
Thanks! 
JW 
  

From: *CI-StPaul_RentAppeals <RentAppeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 at 3:14 PM 
To: Abbie Hanson <ahanson@hjcmn.org> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_RentAppeals <RentAppeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, Jim Poradek <jporadek@hjcmn.org>, 
Jason Wood <JWood@marquettecompanies.com>, Kelly Delisle <kdelisle@marqnet.com>, 
sumeyamohamed1121@outlook.com <sumeyamohamed1121@outlook.com> 
Subject: RE: Supplemental Appeal Submission – The Haven of Battle Creek, RLH RSA 23-13 & RLH RSA 
24-4 (200 Winthrop St S) 

 

Hello Ms. Hanson, 
  
Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, wants to inform you that she is going through her final 
draft and will also be confirming with the councilmember on a City Council public hearing date.  She will 
have a final decision on Monday, July 15 and confirming if the councilmember would like a public hearing 
date of August 14.  If I missed someone who should be copied, please forward.  
  
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thanks. 
  
  
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

  
  
  
  
From: Abbie Hanson <ahanson@hjcmn.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 1:30 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_RentAppeals <RentAppeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Jim Poradek <jporadek@hjcmn.org> 
Subject: RE: Supplemental Appeal Submission – The Haven of Battle Creek, RLH RSA 23-13 
  
Hi Ms. Vang, 

 You don't often get email from rentappeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us. Learn why this is important  

 Caution: This is an external email and is NOT from a Marquette Employee. 
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